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 The Plan for Professional Development for the Upcoming Academic Year 
 

The Plan for Professional Development is completed as part of the strategic planning process within the 

various programs and/or departments within the College.  It is an opportunity for all faculty members, in 

collaboration with their respective Program Director or Department Chair, as applicable; to assess the 

areas of professional activity and development in one or more of the four domains of scholarship that 

will, during the next academic year, contribute to the attainment of programmatic and/or departmental 

goals.  Additionally, the faculty member has an opportunity to identify areas of special academic interest 

that he/she plans to pursue or is currently pursuing for his/her own academic enrichment and scholarly 

development.  This is initially completed in Section I of the Annual Self-Evaluation form and expanded 

here. 

 


